From: Jan Wick [mailto:Jan@avionwater.com]
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2007 8:54 AM

To: DOUGHERTY Michael

Cc: Jason Wick; Rick Bailey

Subject: UT 268

Dear Mike, please extend the statutory processing time for Ul 268 for 60 days. Further, we will
forward to you all of our correspondence to the Thomas Morgan with respect to this matter.
Thank you for the information with respect to this matter of the greatest importance to me.
Regards, Jan




